

LEMMON VALLEY ELEMENTARY SOHOOL

255 West Patrician Drive, Reno, Nevada 89506
Principal: Mr. Michael Lansing - Assistant Principal Mrs. Colleen Winter
775-677-5460 Fax 775-677-5462

May, 2019

Dear Janice,

We wanted to extend our sincerest thanks for choosing our school to be provided the dental health program and student dental kits. The presentation was well done with many interesting and important facts for students. In addition, the students enthusiasm, knowledge and passion for their training was clear. The need for this education is great at our school and your support has been highlight for the 2018-2019 School Year!

Sincerely,

Michael Lansing, Principal

Colleen Winter, Assistant Principal

Lemmon Valley Elementary School